
To: Bonnie Glenn, OPA Interim Director 
CC: Daniel Okada, OPA Assistant Director of Investigations
From: Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist
Date: March 28, 2025
Re:  OIG Certification Memo for 2022OPA-0422

OIG Certification Memo

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case 2022OPA-0422. The investigation is certified as thorough, 
timely, and objective. OIG requests the transcript of the recorded Named Employee interview be 
uploaded once complete. 

Respectfully,

_________________________ 

Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist




